Amador-Calaveras Consensus Group

Meeting Notes – February 3rd, 2011


The meeting was called to order by Steve Wilensky.
Meeting Participants

Doug Barber – Amador County Resident

Rick Hopson – Eldorado NF Amador District Ranger

Bill Haigh – BLM Motherlode Field Manager

Cathy Koos-Brezeal – Amador Firesafe Council

Mark Stanley – Sierra Nevada Conservancy

Katherine Evatt – Foothill Conservancy

Robert Smith – Smith Grinding

Steve Wilensky – Calaveras County Supervisor District 2

John Hofman – Natural Resource Consultant to Amador County

Jan Bray – CalFire

Brandon Sanders – Sierra Nevada Conservancy

Teresa McClung – Stanislaus NF Calaveras District Ranger

Addie Jacobson – Ebbetts Pass Forest Watch

Warren Alford – Sierra Legacy

Susan McMorris – Blue Mountain Community Renewal Council
Rick Breeze-Martin – CHIPS

Frank Mosbacher – Eldorado National Forest
Meeting Agenda Items were ACCG Strategic Planning and CFLRA Proposal Development
The group convened to start the ACCG strategic planning process and within this context to address the All Lands CFLRP Cornerstone Project development.  The ACCG strategic planning and CFLRP proposal development were the only two meeting items; the meeting was facilitated by (name of affiliation?).  The first portion of the meeting discussion focused on outlining the ACCG strategic framework and process needs, and then identifying key issues to address in developing the Cornerstone Project.

Cornerstone Project particulars were discussed, clarified and decided on by the facilitated meeting and a final proposal team assigned follow-up tasks to finalize, package and deliver the proposal:
Team and Task assignments made:
· Amador and Calaveras Ranger Districts agreed to provide project content research and writing for CFLRP Strategy section and planned projects, this included the TREAT model, FSIM model, mapping, match funding and other items.
· Katherine Evatt agreed to assist in the drafting and development of the social and ecological aspects of the proposal, in addition to overall proofreading and editing.
· John Hofman agreed to draft the utilization portion with input from a variety of partners.
· Brandon Sanders agreed to draft portions related to the multi-party monitoring, collaborative process, and an overview of the ACCG itself.
· Mark Stanley, Bill Haigh, Cathy Koos-Brezeal and Robert Smith agreed to provide final proposal review comment as available and appropriate.

· Steve Wilensky agreed to do research and contact members to clarify and correct as or if needed specific local social and Native American information for the proposal.

· Rick Breeze-Martin agreed to serve in a process facilitation role, while at the same time contributing content in the funding section and proposal edit review comments.

The meeting approved the Cornerstone Project for submittal consistent with the meetings review and agreements provided the ACCG team for final proposal development. 
The group also agreed, by consensus, that the support letter affirming ACCG consensus approval of submitting the Cornerstone Project for CFLRP funding is to be signed by Steve Wilensky for the ACCG.

Brandon and Rick will contact each of the proposal team members individually to schedule follow-up for final proposal development for the next week.
Next Meeting in Amador County on March
ADJOURN


